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òYou cannot 
do a  

kindness 
too soon, 

for you  

never know 
how soon it 

will be too 

late.ó 
-Ralph Waldo Emerson  He sprawls on the kitchen floor like a human bouncy castle,  

while Jace and Max climb all over him. He has five younger siblings, 
but for the past three years they have all been at Adullam House, with   
dozens of little, (and big), ôbrothers and sistersõ. They are like family. They 
have shared bad days and good days. Mixed in with the happy memories, 
there have been some struggles and many things too hard for a little guy to 
understand, but they have known love, safety and lots of tender hearts 
cheering them on. In a couple of weeks it will be time to go home and be 
with mommy again. For us, who have loved and lost, it is bittersweet. This is 
what we are here forñto get them through the hard times and hold them 
safe until mommy can get back on her feet. And for Evan, who came to us 
three years ago at the age of 7, exhausted with the responsibility of trying 
to be the tough guy for his five little brothers and sisters, it is both exciting 
and scary. At our Thanksgiving church service, his little testimony said it all.                         
òAnd what are you thankful for Evan?ó 

òIõm thankful for one more day to be with friends and family.ó 
We choked back the tears. We are too, Evan. Sooo thankful for the privilege 
of having had you and your five little brothers and sisters in our home for 
these three short years. You may no longer be in in our arms but you will 
always be in our hearts. 
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Itõs becoming quite spectacular. I do believe that even Mr.      
Disney would have been proud of this turnout! Mr. Rich bought 
Maleficent her horns, Miss Emma made a Beast second-to-none, 
and even Monsters Inc. showed up. It seems like at Adullam 
House, some kids fairy tales really do come true. On the wall of 
one of our houses a plaque reads, òItõs never too late to live happily ever after.ó Many, many thanks to all the hard working 
staff who made costumes for kids who positively shone with pride! 

Annual Disney Day at  
Adullam House 
Christian Academy 

Thanksgiving at Adullam House is always special. This year there were 
so many of us, we celebrated under the pavilion. The weather cooperated 
beautifully, enabling the kids to play basketball, soccer, and shoot a potato 
gun. (Yes, really loaded with potatoes!!!) None of it would be possible    
without those incredible people who cooked and baked (see right), and gave 
financially to make Thanksgiving happen. We have a lot to be thankful for! 
Above, Coreen (16), J.T. (15), and Molly (13) help with the festivities. 


